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Year Two
Wednesday 19th January 2022
at Callis Grange Nursery and Infant School

9:15am to 11:15am

Thanet Passport has arranged a Year Two Gymnastics Festival at Callis Grange Nursery and Infant School on Wednesday 19th January 2022.  

This is a perfect opportunity for your budding gymnasts to practise their skills and enjoy some high quality coaching.
Teams will need to consist of 6 children with any combination of boys and girls.

Emma Smith, gymnastics coach, will provide a warm up followed by a round robin of activities which will enhance the children’s gymnastic skills.
To finish the morning each school is asked to prepare a brief 2 minute presentation to music. This can be a simple dance routine or a display of the children’s skills on a piece of apparatus. Please ensure that the music is in CD format NOT iPhone or memory stick.
Please ensure that each child wears suitable clothing and has a water bottle. No watches or jewellery should be worn. 
If you wish to enter the Gymnastics Festival please email me your name, contact number and email address no earlier than 7.30am on Thursday 2nd December 2021. 
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Because of time and space there is only room for 6 schools and spaces will be allocated on a first come first served basis. Closing date for entries is midnight on Monday 13th December 2021.
jkirkby@callis-grange.kent.sch.uk
Many thanks, 
Jack Kirkby
